NO LISTENED TO MESSAGE YOU PUT ON OUR OUR VOICE MAIL 2/12/14, 5:40 PM

From: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>
To: compliance <compliance@homesteadsupport.com>
Subject: NO LISTENED TO MESSAGE YOU PUT ON OUR OUR VOICE MAIL
Date: Wed, Feb 12, 2014 5:40 pm

TO COMPLIANCE

WE DID NOT LISTEN TO THE MESSAGE YOU LEFT ON OUR VOICE MAIL TODAY BECAUSE WE DO NOT PAY
ATTENTION TO VERBAL CRAP.

IF YOU INTEND TO COMMUNICATE WITH US YOU WILL HAVE TO SEND IT IN WRITING VIA E-MAIL SINCE WE
CAN DOCUMENT WHAT YOU SAY.

OUR SINCERE APOLOGIES. WE ARE SORRY. WE FORGOT TO MENTION THE ABOVE TO YOU IN OUR
PREVIOUS E-MAILS.

LOOKING FORWARD TO CORRESPONDING WITH YOU.

MICHAEL AND ELANA LAHAM

—
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